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News From Around PA 

In Philly the Boy Scouts of 
America Cradle of Liberty 
Council voted unanimously 
to accept homosexual  adult 
volunteers and employees 
into the organization.  They 
expect no pushback from 
BSA national. 

 Pittsburgh Public School 
Board plans to accept a 
government grant to have 
Planned Parenthood bring 
their controversial sex 
education program -based 
on the book It's Perfectly 
Normal--to  middle schools. 

News from National Scene 

The Henry Gerber House in 
Chicago has been designated 
a National Historic Landmark, 
becoming the nation’s 
second LGBT-related 
property to achieve such 
recognition.  Gerber formed 
the Society for Human 

Rights, a group that 
advocated for homosexual 
men, in his home in 1924. 
 
Numerous county clerks in 
Kentucky are denying 
everyone a marriage license, 
as a protest to last week's 
SCOTUS marriage decision. 

The ACLU has stated that 
while the organization 
supported the Religious 
Freedom Restoration Act 
when it passed in 1993, “we 
can no longer support the 
law in its current form” 
because “it is now often used 
as a sword to discriminate 
against women, gay and 
transgender people and 
others.”   

The Girl Scouts of Western 
Washington received a 
$100,000 donation that 
could send 500 girls to camp.  
However, the stipulation was 
that the money not be used 
for "transgender girls" (little 
boys).  The GSA promptly 
returned the money to the 
"transphobic" donor! 

The Cleburne County, 
Arkansas County  Clerk is 
resigning rather than be 
forced to issue "marriage" 
licenses to homosexuals. 
 

The fight for marriage 
continues in Alabama as 22 
counties are not issuing 
"marriage" licenses to 
homosexuals.    However, the 
federal judge who struck 
down their Marriage 
Protection Amendment, 
passed by 78% of the voters, 
said they must comply. 

Two California lesbians 
married there in 2008 and 
then bought a house in 
Mississippi.  Separating in 
2010, they've been trying to 
get a divorce there ever 
since, noting they could back 
to CA to divorce, but "they 
shouldn't be treated 
differently than straight 
couples."  They are using  the 
June 26th SCOTUS  marriage 
ruling to renew their divorce 
efforts in Mississippi. 
We are a non-profit 
organization that is totally 
dependent upon financial gifts 
from our supporters.  You can 
give online here 
http://afaofpa.org/donate/   
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